
SCHOOL HEALTH ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 
May 23, 2012 
 
 
The School Health Advisory Committee met on Wednesday, May 23, 2012, at the 
Elementary School Campus in Camp Wood with the following members present: Doris 
Miles, Jimmy May Baxter, Terri Maner, Helen Adair, Luci Harmon, and Karen Collins. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 2:05 p.m. and the Minutes of the last meeting (March 
7, 2012) were approved as presented following a motion by Mrs. Baxter, seconded by 
Mrs. Maner. 
 
Mrs. Adair asked how the band students were reacting to having a choice of peanut butter 
and jelly sandwiches on the menu at the elementary cafeteria, and Mrs. Baxter said that 
they still seemed to enjoy them occasionally but did not eat them often. 
 
Mrs. Miles and Mrs. Harmon reported that a Health Fair would be held at the Elementary 
Gym on Wednesday, August 8, 2012, from 10 am until 1 pm that would have booths and 
exhibits explaining about health service available in this area.  The program would be 
designed for entire families to attend.  The sponsoring group, San Antonio Health and 
Human Services, would offer some school supplies to our students and it is hoped we can 
have businesses here make donations so that many students could receive supplies during 
the fair. 
 
Mrs. Harmon announced that Monday, May 28, would be a school holiday for Memorial 
Day.  Field Day activities at the elementary school will be on May 30th. 
 
The group agreed to meet again after the new school year begins in September. With no 
further business, the meeting was adjourned at 2:45 
 
 
Karen Collins 
Acting Secretary 
 
 


